
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
Second Street from Atlantic Street to Stone Road

Vortex Services LLC will be performing sanitary sewer cleaning and inspection 
work on the municipal sewers that service your neighborhood as directed by the 
Borough of Keyport

Work will begin on WEDNESDAY 03/13/2024 and will continue for 
approximately 4 (four) days. Working hours are 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. daily, Monday 
through Friday. 

Upon distribution of this notice, Vortex crews will begin this working in your area 
within 24 to 48 hours. Our work involves high-pressure water jetting to clean the 
sewer lines, followed by robotic CCTV inspection to determine the pipe’s 
condition. You may want to leave a heavy object on your toilet seat, as the high-
pressure jetting may sometimes cause bubbling in the toilets. Please note that our 
crews will need access to manholes that may be located on your property, so we 
kindly ask that you keep these areas clear and be mindful of your pets. Please use 
caution when driving through active construction zones. 

If you have questions or special considerations, please contact: 
Paul Kocher (Project Manager) 908-239-8062

We look forward to our servicing your community and improving its underground 
utilities.    

Regards, 
Paul Kocher
Project Manager 
Vortex Services 




